TWO HURT IN SATURDAY NIGHT WRECK ON HOLLOW ROAD
Sunday, 22 September 2013 15:51

At approximately 10:16pm Saturday evening, the Barren County Sheriff’s Office responded to
an accident with injury on Hollow Road. Michael McCoy, 58, of Glasgow was traveling east
when he met another vehicle traveling west on his side of the roadway. McCoy had to swerve to
avoid colliding with the vehicle. His vehicle traveled off the side of the roadway, striking a fence
before coming to a complete stop. McCoy along with a passenger in his vehicle, 31 year old

Becky McCoy also of Glasgow was transported to TJ Samson Hospital for treatment of non-life
threatening injuries.




